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WST09/00112/02

The Manager

Mining Projects

Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir

06_0193 MOD 1: East Guyong Quarry Project — Access Road Modification

Thank you for your email of 27 November 2012 referring a modification to 06_0193, ‘East
~ Guyong Quarry Project' to Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) for comment.

It is noted that the proposed modification involves a realignment of the internal access
road, however approach and access to Mitchell Highway (HW7) will remain the same as
proposed and approved under the original application.

RMS will not object to the proposed modification subject to the recommended conditions of
consent provided in the former Roads and Traific Authority's (RTA) letter, submitted to the

Department in relation to this matter (copy attached), remaining in any modified consent
issued.

It is requested that the modified determination be sent to RMS at the same time it is sent
to the applicant.

Should you require further information please contact Andrew Mclintyre on (02) 6861 1453.

Yours faithfully

Tony Hehdry
Road Safety & Traffic Manager
Western

Roads and Maritime Services

51-55 Currajong Street PARKES NSW 2870
PO Box 334 PARKES NS 2870 DX 20256
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